
The North Carolina Museum of Natural Sciences has established a memorial fund in 
honor of Jeffrey Schneider, son of Vince and Judy Schneider.  This fund is used to 
support paleontological research by the museum’s paleontology staff.   This fund is 
managed by the Friends of the North Carolina Museum of Natural Sciences and 
donations need to be made to the Friends in care of the Jeffrey Schneider Memorial 
Paleontology Fund.  Contributions to this fund can be made to honor other deceased 
friends and family members.  If you are interested in honoring someone, contact the 
Friends Office at (919)733-7450 x 377, to obtain the appropriate information.   


